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You have to balance the needs of the ip property owners, and the people 
of the world. 

Copyright should end after 7 years, not get extended into perpetuity. 

My pet peeve, People should quit domain name squatting.  Just as a 
random example, dogs.com should be a page about dogs.  Right now it is 
nothing, just someone squatting on the domain name.  That is because 
the end users of the world have the concept of dogs.com in their heads, 
in a sense all of us users own the ip dogs.com, but some one is 
squatting on the domain name. 

So I guess it is about enforcing the intellectual property of the 
masses, not just of the traditional ip owners. 

And do not even get me started on the global public benefit of certain 
drugs being available to all.  Way more important than the private 
benefit of the few companies who own those drugs. 

Regards 
Chris 
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